
MESSAGE  FROM 
 MRS. KUHN

FRIENDLY REMINDERS

IMPORTANT EVENTS

St. Vincent de Paul School  10/11/2024

Please STOP if the stop sign is
shown at parking lot pickup

Sign up for parent-teacher
conferences- Oct. 17th & 22nd 

Picture Retake Day will be
Wednesday, October 16th.  
Please call the office if your
child is interested.

LIVE, LEARN, AND LEAD IN FAITH

10/14 OFFICER PELOT SCHOOL VISIT
10/16 PICTURE RE-TAKE DAY
10/17 4:00-7:00 PARENT-TEACHER
CONFERENCES AT SVDP
10/20 BINGO AT AHS AT 1:00PM
10/22 4:00-7:00 PARENT-TEACHER
CONFERENCES AT SVDP- PLEASE
SIGN UP

NEW THIS YEAR:  ALL REPORT CARDS
WILL BE SENT HOME ELECTRONICALLY.

YOU WILL RECEIVE AN EMAIL WITH A
LINK TO VIEW THE REPORT CARD.

PLEASE ATTEND CONFERENCES TO
OBTAIN THE HARD COPY AND RECENT

STAR SCORES

MARK YOUR CALENDARS
PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES
RIGHT CLICK ON LINK BELOW:

CONFERENCES SIGN UP

SAFETY ASSEMBLY
OFFICER DAN PELOT WILL BE VISITING OUR
SCHOOL ON MONDAY AT AN ALL SCHOOL

ASSEMBLY TO SHARE WAYS TO STAY SAFE AT
SCHOOL AND HOME.  HE WILL ALSO TOUR THE

SCHOOL AND MEET WITH THE TEACHERS.

MISSION STATEMENT TO INSPIRE EXCELLENCE AND PERSONAL GROWTH,
GROUNDED IN CATHOLIC PRINCIPLES AND TRADITION

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0D4AA8AC22ABFF2-52224191-fall#/


THANK YOU FOR THE SUCCESS
OF THE FOOD DRIVE!  

Mrs. Sigourney’s class won with 153 items!!  
Congratulations, they will receive $100 from Royal
Parents to be used in their classroom! 
Thank you to all who participated
 to this great cause!

MISSION STATEMENT: TO INSPIRE EXCELLENCE AND PERSONAL GROWTH, GROUNDED IN CATHOLIC
PRINCIPLES AND TRADITION

VIRTUE OF THE MONTH:
HOPE

MAY THE GOD OF HOPE FILL YOU WITH ALL
JOY AND PEACE IN BELIEVING, SO THAT BY THE

POWER OF THE HOLY SPIRIT YOU MAY
ABOUND IN HOPE. (ROMANS 15:13)

BULLYING PREVENTION MONTH
TALK WITH YOUR CHILD ABOUT
RECOGNIZING BULLYING BEHAVIORS
REPORT CONCERNS TO A TRUSTED
ADULT
DISCUSS HOW TO REFUSE BULLYING
TEACHERS WILL BE DISCUSSING

BULLYING AND ENSURING THAT ALL
STUDENTS FEEL SAFE 

PICTURE RETAKE DAY
OCTOBER 16, PLEASE CALL THE

OFFICE IF YOUR CHILD WILL NEED
A RETAKE.  

QR CODE FOR PARENT-
TEACHER CONFERENCES

OCTOBER 17 AND 22

CONFERENCES SIGN UP

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0D4AA8AC22ABFF2-52224191-fall#/


SNAPSHOTS OF
OUR WEEK

HOMECOMING WEEK:
ROYAL SPIRIT- DRESS UP

DAYS

3RD GRADERS HAD A VISIT FROM THE WI RAPIDS FIREFIGHTERS/EMS AND
A TOUR OF THE SMOKEHOUSE SIMULATION AND FIRE TRUCKS

REM AND MRS. ERDMANN  
MRS. BREIDEL’S CLASS



SVDP ALL-SCHOOL
FLAG FOOTBALL

GAME
ALL STUDENTS AND STAFF HAD A ROLE  IN THE
GAME:  PLAYERS, REFS, SPECTATORS, CHEER

SQUAD, CONCESSION STAND, AND LINE
JUDGES.  AND A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO MRS.

STUBLASKI AND MRS. FRANZ FOR BEING THE
COACHES AND ORGANIZING A GREAT EVENT.

GO
ROYALS

GO



PLEASE RSVP TO MATT ZAKOWSKI AT 715-422-0914 OR
MZAKOWSKI@ASSUMPTIONCATHOLICSCHOOLS.ORG

LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE!


